

Bulletin printables                      

Any of the following items can be copied and pasted into your bulletins, newsletters, e-mails, etc. to help members learn about WELS ministry and connect with their synod. 
Music at MLC
Of the 135 Martin Luther College graduates in 2022, 128 sang in a choir, played in an instrumental ensemble, or took music lessons for at least one semester. These students are dedicating their gifts to something much larger than themselves: to Christ and his Church. Read about students’ music experiences at MLC and their thoughts about their future music ministries at mlc-wels.edu/music-ministry.
WELS Annual Report available online
“Your gifts, God’s blessings: An annual report to our members” is now available online at wels.net/annualreport. The report includes photos of Christian brothers and sisters around the world, stories of faith, and updates on WELS’ ministry.
100 Missions in 10 Years
WELS Home Missions is launching a new initiative to start 100 home mission congregations in 10 years as well as support 75 enhancements to help existing congregations reach more souls. This initiative isn’t as much about planting more churches but about sharing the gospel of Jesus Christ with more people. It’s about reaching lost souls. It’s about Christ’s mission to his church: “Go and make disciples of all nations.” Learn more about this plan to spread the saving message of Jesus and learn how you can help at wels100in10.net.
Get even more from Forward in Christ
Need a weekly boost from your favorite Lutheran magazine? Get previews, updates, and extra content with the Forward in Christ FREE weekly e-newsletter. For more inspiration, more stories, and more photos, sign up at fowardinchrist.net.
Follow Forward in Christ on Facebook
Get more from Forward in Christ, the synod’s official magazine, by following it on Facebook at facebook.com/ForwardinChristMagazine. Join the community and join the conversation.
WELS Together e-newsletter
Don’t miss a single important story or update from WELS! Subscribe to the WELS Together e-newsletter to stay connected with the people of your synod and the ministry they serve. Also, don’t miss the twice-monthly videos that cover important and exciting synod news. Go to wels.net/together to read more and subscribe today.
Connecting WELS members
Connection is more important now than ever. The Wisconsin Evangelical Lutheran Synod offers many ways for members to connect through social media. Join the WELS online community at facebook.com/welslutherans, instagram.com/welslutherans, and vimeo.com/wels.






